
 
 

Delivery of Prescription Medication to 
MassHealth Members 

 
Effective January 1, 2024, in accordance with 101 CMR 446.03(05), eligible pharmacy providers 
may submit for payment of delivery fee for medications delivered to a personal residence 
(including homeless shelters) that pharmacy typically charges members for delivery. The 
payment adjustment is the lower of the provider’s usual and customary charge for prescription 
delivery or $8.00 and will be made only when the MassHealth agency is the primary payer. 
Pharmacies that provide delivery free of charge are not eligible for this reimbursement. 
 
The delivery fee will be paid to a provider only once per member per day regardless of the 
number of prescriptions being delivered. The fee is payable only for deliveries to members living 
in personal residences and is not payable for claims for members living in any type of institution 
or residential facility, except for homeless shelters. 
 


